July 9, 2013
Dear Bob,

[ am writing to respectfully request that you resign from the position of Mayor of
our city. As one who supported you for mayor and encouraged others to do the
same, I cannot describe how anguishing it is to ask that you now vacate the office.

I have recently received credible evidence of more than one woman being sexually
harassed by you. Despite past rumors, I tried to give you the benefit of the doubt.

However, those who have spoken to me recently would not make the allegations
lightly or without cause and I believe them. I cannot in good conscience remain
silent on this, even if those who have spoken to me choose to do so out of fear of
retribution or the possibility of a media circus where they could be twice
victimized.

I call on you to do the only honorable thing at this time, resign immediately and

per our City Charter, request that the Council President and City Council schedule
a special election to fill the office of Mayor.
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